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Greater N.Y. chapter of IREM honors Schwartz of Graubard
Miller

February 11, 2008 - Owners Developers & Managers

At their Annual Dinner & Awards, the Greater New York Chapter of the Institute of Real Estate
Management honored Peter Schwartz of Graubard Miller with the prestigious Industry Partner of the
Year award. Each year, IREM selects a friend of the organization who has risen above and beyond
the call of duty. "It would be difficult to maintain the success of IREM without the generous support
of our Industry Partners. This award allows us to say thank you and to show our appreciation,” said
Jeffery Klarfeld, CPM, who presented the award. "We are grateful to Peter and his firm for their
continuous support of IREM."
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